Gaywood Primary School

Newsletter - 21st September 2018

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Parent Pay & School Dinners
F r_oMonday 8th October 2018 we are unable to take or change dinnerorders, a | | order
should be completed on |Iine and ordered by R1:
before. | f you forget to book b R\ 2l vyo
packed lunch for your chil d.
Each morning we wil/ l et th h a
them however we are unabl e u
them so that you are awar e e a
| f you do not have a Parent u
pl ease speak to the office g
Dear Parents and Carer s,
Wel come to the first newsletter of the acadqemi
settled into the new routine -gyrad esc lope®In tait mgs 3
As part of our continual i mprovement s t o t h
headteachers. I n addition to whole school I m
year groups. I f you have any queries or cojmpl
ch®l dcl ass teacher, i f you are unhappy withh
responsible for that year group (see bel ow)

Miss Young Mr Bazeley-Smith Mrs Dickson

Assistant Head Assistant Head Assistant Head

Reception, Year 1 & 2 Year 3 &4 Year 5 & 6
We have doubled the amount of clubs that wgk n
dance, cooking, musi c, as wel | as the wusual sp
popul ar and we | ook forward to introducing or
Breakf ast club i s proving a success in thej]Jlmor
me n u, providing hot and cold fobdr ms fvetktlemr t a
wi | | be available in the next few weeks.
We thank you for your support and |l ook foryar c
year .
Kind regar ds, (Héadteddshedi ndham
\

www.gaywood.norfolk.sch.uk

We



4 New Playground Equipment for
EYFS & KS1 purchased by the
PTA

\

s

Fri 21st Sept 2018
Jeans for Genes Day

Tues 27th Sept 2018
Scholastic Book Fair
Fri 28th Sept 2018

School Photos - Individual &
Family

Sun 7th Oct 2018
Cut off date for ordering lunch
Weds 17th Oct 2018
Break up
Mon 29th Oct 2018

Back to school

Tue 6th Nov 2018

e Parent Consultations
PTA Meeting Wed 7th Nov 2018
Tue 2nd Oct 2018 ~ 6pm in school Parent Consultations
\_ J J
Follow us on - @GaywoodPrimary

é )
PTA Provides New Climbing Wall for KS2
i w~‘ o D
The hard work and fundraising efforts of [t he
community has brought the children a new clim
k and lunchti mes. A big thank you from aIIJ of



